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January 28, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Ross Hart 
Sudbury District Manager 
Ministry of Natural Resources & Forestry 
Suite 5, 3767 Highway 69 South 
Sudbury, ON  P3G 1E7 
 
Dear Mr. Hart, 
 
Thank you for your response to our letter, which we received January 10, 2020, and the information on 
the electronic gauge. 
 
In the last paragraph you mention that you are awaiting the results of additional biological and 
hydrological assessment work and we are pleased that we will be kept apprised of any proposed changes 
to dam operations.  Will you also follow up with us if there are no proposed changes and will you provide 
us with a summary of the findings?  
 
We look forward to a positive and open relationship with the Ministry. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Steve Mann, President 
smann220a@gmail.com 
220A Demmy’s Road, Mindemoya, ON P0P 1S0 
705 377-7950 
 
 
 
Sharon Cooper, Vice President 
scooperdoda@gmail.com 
2495 Lincoln Road, Windsor, ON  N8W 2R6  (5-6 month resident on Manitoulin Island) 
226 344-2365 
 

 
cc:  Mr. Grant Ritchie, Regional Director, MNRF 
       Mr. Paul Leale, Resource Management Supervisor, MNRF 
       LMAA Directors 

 
 
 
 


